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BABYSITTING POLICY

The Kinney Center does not provide babysitting services. If parents/guardians elect
to request babysitting or other services from Kinney Center staff members, then
such discussions, and any such services, must be outside of Kinney Center program
hours and off of Kinney Center premises. Under no circumstances may a child
remain at the Kinney Center or in Connelly Hall before a program has begun or after
a program has been dismissed, without parental supervision. If a Kinney Center
staff member has been hired to provide babysitting services outside the Kinney
Center, she is not responsible for, and shall not provide these services when
scheduled to be working at the Kinney Center. Additionally, the Kinney Center staff
member is not permitted to drop off or pick up program participants from a Kinney
Center program whether or not the staff member is scheduled to work the program.
This rule is to ensure that staff members give priority to working programs over
babysitting.

If a Kinney Center staff member willingly accepts/offers babysitting or other
services, it is her sole responsibility, and such services shall be considered to be
outside of the scope of their employment with the Kinney Center. Staff is not
permitted to wear any Kinney Center garments while providing services
disconnected from the Kinney Center. The Kinney Center is not responsible or liable
for babysitting or other services provided by individuals otherwise employed by the
Kinney Center. The Kinney Center’s responsibility is limited to Program activities
conducted at regularly scheduled times on Kinney Center premises.

If you are interested in recruiting an SJU student or alumni for any type of work,
whether it be a full-time position, a part-time position, an internship, or
babysitting, please visit the following web page for more information:
http://kinneyautism.sju.edu/resources/recruit_students.html



